
What’s Next?? 
Now that you have completed Driver Education, here are the next steps for completing your goal of 

obtaining your Driver’s License: 

• Your Certificate will begin processing within a week of turning in your papers – usually on 

Thursdays and Fridays.  To prevent delays, BE SURE THAT… 

✓ You have taken care of any fees you may have incurred – “No Shows”, “Late Cancellations”.  

See Mr. Brunelle or Mr. McSherry if you think there is an error regarding your fees.  Pay your fees 

at brocktondrive.org>Register>Pay Fees 

✓ ALL MODS have been completed.  REMEMBER – IF YOU DID NOT SIGN IN ON THE 

ATTENDENCE SHEET, YOU WILL HAVE TO RETAKE THE MOD.  NO EXCEPTIONS. 

✓ A parent, guardian or representative has completed the Parent Class on your behalf.   

 

• You will know that your certificate has processed by checking “My RMV”.  There is a link on the 

Brocktondrive.org website:  brocktondrive.org>Resources>My RMV (All Transactions and 

Information) 

• You can Schedule your Road Test at “My RMV” as well. 

• PRACTICE, PRACTICE, PRACTICE!  See Mr. McSherry or Mr. Brunelle for “5 minute Freebies” as 

you near the date of your Road Test. 

 


